
 

MAY 2017 – Newsletter 

Next Meeting is -> 
 

 
 

 
 

Grand Knight’s Message 
It is that time again.  Our BUSY Season is about to begin!  

We need all hands on deck for the next couple of months.  

We are starting to get the pool ready for the season!  It is 
a very exciting time to be part of the Knights. 

 
 

SPRING CLEANUP – APRIL 22 – 9:00am!!! 

Thanks to everyone that showed up to help with the cleanup.  I do not have all the names but wanted to 

thank you and the Boy Scouts for coming out to make our hall and pool look great. 

 

Scholarship Committee selects Candidates!! 
The Scholarship Committee met last week to go over 24 applications that were submitted for 

consideration of a K of C Scholarship.  I am pleased to announce that we were able to get 

money to 16 candidates this year for a total of $8,500!!!  This was not an easy task, as there 

were a large number of great candidates.  Mark Sullivan will be handing out the scholarships this 

year at Scituate High.   

 

Canning Drive at the Dump June 16, 17 and 18!!! 
We will need your help collecting for a Charitable Events!!  Please see me and sign up as soon as 
possible. I will try to have a sign-up poster for the meeting this week. 

 



 

Golf Tournament Friday August 4th!!! 
I have attached the golf tournament forms to this message.  Please get your foursomes in as 

soon as possible.  Doug Whyte will be at the meeting this month to talk about the help he needs 

in getting this running!!! 

 

Chef of the Month! 
Chef of the Month –Bobby Williams will be making something delicious for us this month as 

Jim is not available!!! 

 

 

Fourth Degree Meeting – 3RD Thursday of the month. 
The 4th Degree (Degree of Patriotism) Cardinal Spellman Assembly # 407 will now hold the 

monthly meeting at St. Mary’s in Hanover, MA.  Please make note of it. 
 

 

Yearly Dues – The Grand Knight will be contacting you for Dues! 

 
This is a reminder to pay this your dues.  Please get this back to us as soon as possible.   

This is what helps run the council!   
 

 
Tables and Chairs 

If you take tables and chairs from the K of C hall, please notify Stephen Petraske, Tom Decoste or John 

Jordan to ensure we keep track of them.  
 

Prayer Requests 
Please remember the following in your prayers. 

 

 
Teddy Bowes 

Tony Colarusso 
John Ohrenberger 

Kathy Gallivan 
Julia Monaco 

Patricia Merz 

Stuart Walker 
John "Jack" O'Brien 

H. George Hamacher 

Helen Worth                    

Bruce Leaver                  Gus Andrade 
Fred Magistro                 Mark McLarey 

Donnie Quinn                 Teresa Vermette 
Susan Phippen               Steve Brennion 

Carole Colford                Sheila Gallivan Curtin 

Bob Russell                    Our men & women in the service. 
Bill Carlson 

Kyle Lemire 
Tom Larson 



 

 

New Members 
If you know any Catholic gentleman that would like to become a brother Knight, please invite him to come 

to the next 1st and 2nd degree! 

 


